
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Ref: PQ 45175/24 
 
29th November 2024 
  

Deputy Darren O’Rourke  

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy O’Rourke 

 

I refer to your below parliamentary question which has been forwarded to me for attention.  Firstly, 
please accept my apologies for the delay in issuing a response. 
 

PQ 45175/24 –  To ask the Minister for Health the number of patients that attended the 

gastroenterologist outpatient clinic at CHI Temple Street in 2023 and to date in 2024 in 

tabular form. 

 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 
 
Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) can advise that there is no Gastroenterology service at CHI at 
Temple Street, this service is delivered from our CHI at Crumlin site. 
 
CHI at Crumlin is the primary location for delivering our Gastroenterology, Hepatology, 
intestinal failure and transplant medicine service and is currently conducting two 
Gastroenterology outpatient clinics on a daily basis.  
 
In addition, there is one Gastroenterology outpatient clinic per week at CHI at Tallaght.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Trina Doran 

Directorate Operations Lead CDB 

Email: trina.doran@childrenshealthireland.ie 
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